
 

 

 

 

 

19 April, 2016 
 

Suzuki to Provide Aid for the Kumamoto Earthquake 

 
Suzuki Motor Corporation expresses heartfelt sympathy to those affected 

by the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake. 
 
As a support to the affected area, Suzuki Motor Corporation has decided to 

donate three million yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society. 
 
We wish for the earliest possible recovery of the affected area. 


